
 

 

This Week  

Monday        2nd June      10am         Ladies bible study (Jane) 

Tuesday       3rd June       7.30pm     Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday    4th June        10am        Ladies bible study (Priscilla) 

Thursday         5th June       9.15am     Ark toddler group 

Friday              6th June       7pm         Youth club                                              

Sunday         8th June     10.30am   Worship Service – Pentecost 

 

 

Minister:         Rev Chris Farmer 01223 720733  pastor@histonbaptist.org.uk 

                   (Chris’ day off is Saturday. His study day is Friday, but he can be    

                           contacted on urgent matters.)   

                           It would be appreciated if phone calls could be left until after 10am.  

                           Holiday 31st May - 8th June 

Elders:                Hilary Allen   07702 843069     hilary.allen@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Jane Magowan  01223 236582  jane.magowan@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Bart Gonçalves. 07570 343124  bart.goncalves@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Youth Work:        youth@histonbaptist.org.uk  

Sunday School: Craig and Debs Robinson 01954 203793 

                           Helen Warren 07810 724800 

  Motivators: motivators@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Ten Sing            Ten Sing is a young people's Singing/Arts group. 11-18 years.  

                          Bonny Rogers 07787398043 cambridgetensing@gmail.com 

Newsletter:       Sheila Parr 07795 348441  newsletter@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Room Bookings:  Keith Willingham  07483 114002 bookings@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Admin:                Keith Willingham 07483 114002  admin@histonbaptist.org.uk 

(Keith is part-time and works mornings Monday-Thursday. Emails or                 

phone messages received outside of these hours will be picked up on 

the following workday morning)       

website:            www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
 Please can I have copy for each newsletter by 4pm on the preceding Thursday.  

Thanks, Sheila 

 

HBC has its own Facebook page   

 

 

 

                 

 

                                   

 

 

           Connecting people to Jesus Christ and to each other 
 

“This mystery is that through the gospel the Gentiles are 
heirs together with Israel, members of one body, and 

sharers together in the promise in Christ Jesus.” 
(Ephesians 3:6) 

 
June 1st, 2025 

The service is led by Andrew Martin  

who also brings us the message. 

Theme: Welcomed in! 

Reading:  Acts 10: 34-48 

 

Services in Church You can connect to the service via your telephone 

landline on 0330 088 5830. There may be an automatic answer asking for 

 the meeting ID, but it may just wait, in which case just put in the number: 

238 183 824 # Ignore the next question (about your ID or password) and 

press # again. You will be able to hear and speak to everyone.  

 

The Zoom Meeting ID: 238 183 824 

You can join Zoom for the live service, Recordings of the Sunday sermons are 

available on the Church Website.  

Please see the HBC website at www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

Prayer Corner If you would like someone to pray with you, the Prayer Corner 

is open after each morning service.   All matters are treated as confidential 

unless there is need to report a safeguarding concern.  
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Please Pray for 

Susan Stearn 

Harry and Carole Gelsthorpe 

Michael Kwok, Gyana Marins,  

The Burmans, Ruth Wilson,  

 Tolu and family.  

 

 

Pastor Chris Away 

Chris and Kate will be away from 31st May - 8th June.  Please pray that this 

would be a restorative time away. If you have any urgent pastoral concerns 

during this time, please speak to one of our Elders. 

 

 

Prayer Gathering 

Join us this Tuesday 3rd June, 7:30pm at HBC as we come together for a 

time of praise and prayer. We will look to give thanks for who God is and what 

he is doing in our lives, praying for our church community and the world 

around us as we cry, ‘your kingdom come, your will be done, on earth as in 

heaven.’ We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

Compassion child sponsorship scheme 

On Sunday 29th June, Ully from 

Compassion will be speaking at our 

“All-in” Service.  Before she comes, 

she would like to take a survey of the 

children currently sponsored by 

members and friends of HBC.  If you 

sponsor a child, please access this 

QR code and fill in the survey.  Many thanks, Helen Warren 

 

TWO INTERESTING ECO EVENTS COMING UP IN HISTON 

Monday 2nd June - 7.30pm - Histon Salvation Army Hall, Impington Lane 

Conversation About EV Cars. 

No need to book.  Just turn up. £3.00 suggested donation towards the costs 

of the event.  

Wednesday 11 June - 7.30pm at St Andrews Centre. Screening of the 

award-winning film Pure Clean Water, which asks the questions ‘Is the 

Cambridge growth phenomenon about to be derailed by a shortage of 

water?’  Tickets (£4) Sign up here: 

https://standrewshistonandimpington.churchsuite.com/events/ryttmxz3 

Caroline 

 
Garden Party in Aid of Cancer Research UK, Saturday 7th June from 

10.30am.  Come along to our garden party, lots of plants for sale, cakes, 

crafts, tea & coffee.  Would be great to see you all on the day!    Address: 19 

Pelham Close, Cottenham, Cambridge CB24 8TY.  Speak to Annabel or Croxie 

for more details. Martin Croxon 

 

Calling all Cooks 

We are looking for a few more people to go on our meals rota. 

There would be no pressure to provide regular meals- you would 

just be added to the e-mailing list whereby everyone is notified 

when there is a need. If you'd be willing to do this, please let me 

know. 

Many thanks, Gayle  

 

 

 

The Flowers are provided by Hazel and John Newman 

celebrating their wedding anniversary. 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Kathleen Cockrill (3rd), Andrew Martin (6th) 

and Ruth Willingham (7th) 
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